December 20, 2024

Dear Client,
We are moving!

As of January 1, 2025 we will be moving our offices and combining our
practice with:

Murray, Becker & Cassell, LLC
1640 Tilton Road
Northfield, NJ 08225
609-641-0880

Tom, Stephanie and I will still be your point of contact and will still be
servicing your account. You can still reach us @ 609-641-9944.

This move will allow us to keep pace with our ever changing industry.
Once completed, you will be able to correspond with us in more ways
and more efficiently. You will also be able to access your tax

information from any place at any time.

We look forward to serving your account in the coming years. Please do
not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.

Enjoy the holidays and we will see you at our new locations next year.

Nick, Tom, and Stephanie



